
 

 

 

 

 

Dr Stella Man 

Higher Scientific Officer 

Institute of Cancer Research – UK 

15 Cotswold Road 

Belmont 

Sutton 

SM2 5NG                  8th March 2022 

      

 

Dear Dr Man 

Thank you for applying for the 2022 Fergus Scholefield Cancer Research Grant. Your application 

has been reviewed by our panel of clinicians, and I’m delighted to inform you that you have 

been successful.  

Our team will be in touch with you shortly to arrange transfer of £5,000 to support your study 

looking at non-string gene expression profiling for studying the tumour microenvironment for 

Desmoplastic Small Round Cell Tumours. 

The Fergus Scholefield Cancer Research Fund was established in 2016, in memory of a brave 

young man who, at the tender age of 2, battled through the treatment of his brain tumour with 

the support of family and friends. Sadly, it was not possible to cure him of the disease and 

Fergus died before his 3rd birthday. We know that his journey and strength have inspired many 

more to improve the lives of others and continue the search for better understanding and 

treatments for cancer. It is intended that this bursary will support researchers to keep pushing 

the boundaries, and that Fergus’s short life will continue to motivate people for many years to 

come. 

Penguins Against Cancer would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this grant in 

writing.  

Under the terms of the award, any publication, presentation or poster produced by the 

recipient must acknowledge any significant contribution from the Fund and include the Charity’s 

logo (details available from us via email to: penguinsagainstcancer@outlook.com).  

The recipient must also inform the Charity about all publications the fund has contributed to. 
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We wish you every success in your ongoing research. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

 

Charlie Beardmore                                             Pat Gush                                      Simon Hughes 
  President                                                     Chairman                                 Committee Member 

      Fergus Scholefield Memorial  

                                                                                                                                Cancer Research Fund 

 

 

On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 


